
COVID-19 NOTICE 

 

For the safety of our patrons and staff, we strive to be COVID-19 compliant, and require adequate 

face coverings, 6 feet of distance between patrons, and appropriate hand hygiene. If you happen to 

see that another patron is not complying, please report this to staff at the Reference Desk, rather 

than arguing with someone about it. A patron who cannot/will not comply with these statewide and 

countywide safety and health requirements will not be able to utilize the Law Library until further 

notice. 


